

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES



Suzanne Bierman, JD MPH Administrator

DIVISION OF HEALTH CARE FINANCING AND POLICY Helping people. It's who we are and what we do.

Reminder for Therapy Services Delivered via Telehealth

March 29, 2021

The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy has been developing memos to address provider concerns regarding telehealth services during the Public Health Emergency (PHE).

This memo is an additional clarification to Memo released March 27, 2020.

http://dhcfp.nv.gov/uploadedFiles/dhcfpnvgov/content/Pgms/CPT/COVID-19/Telehealth%20Memo 03272020 ADA.pdf

During the PHE, Telehealth is allowable for physical therapy/occupational therapy/speech therapy (PT/OT/ST). Services must be within scope of practice and be appropriate to be delivered via a telehealth platform. Additionally, providers must maintain visual sight of recipients when prompting specific care/services.

• Reminder: You must follow the guidance set forth by the specific licensing board for the services you are providing. This includes supervision of services as required by the licensing board.

This memo does not supersede the previous memos posted.